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Maths:

We will be learning to identify the place value of
digits in numbers up to one million, putting this into
practice by solving problems. We will count in
powers of ten and round numbers to the nearest
thousand, ten thousand, hundred thousand and one
million. We will also learn about Roman Numerals.

Later on in the term, we will learn to add and
subtract numbers, up to one million (including
adding and subtracting decimals). We will apply this
to problem solving too!

We will multiply and divide larger numbers, as well
as developing our understanding of prime numbers,
prime factors, common factors and numbers which
are squared (*) and cubed (3).

English:

We are going to find out about the
legend of ‘Scribbleboy’, through
reading Ridley’s exciting book. We
will write descriptions of the
characters and settings from the
information, which we can find
within the book, before writing
persuasive letters about joining the Scribbleboy
Fan Club.

Later, we will write diary entries from the Bailey’s
point of view, as he finds out who the real
Scribbleboy is!

Finally, we will write our own legends in the style
of Philip Ridley’s ScribbleBoy.

English and Maths are taught every day.

Monday — Mrs Fowler-Simpson will be out for
the afternoon today. Kestrels will be taught by
Mrs King and Mr Morris.

Tuesday — PE today. Children should wear PE
kits today please.

Wednesday — Mrs Fowler-Simpson will be out
for the afternoon today. Kestrels will be taught
by Mrs Mott.

Thursday — PE today. Children should wear PE
kits today please.



Attendance:

This year, we are continuing to strive for our
whole school attendance to meet our target of
97%. Remember that children, who have 100%
by the end of the half term, will receive their gold
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- b’ IMPRESSIVE
- v ON THE RIGHT TRACK
- ’ NEARLY THERE
- v CONCERNS
- v SERIOUS CONCERNS

Ways that you can help your
child at home this half term:

To help support your child over the next half
term, it would be greatly appreciated if you could
ensure that you;

¢ hear your child read regularly.

practice their weekly spellings.

help your child to learn their multiplication
tables and help them increase their speed in
reciting them.

support your child with their weekly home
learning.

You could also;

e encourage your child to read the time.

e cook, allowing your child to measure the
ingredients.

o take your child shopping and ask them to add
the amount of money being spent, they could
even write the shopping list before going!
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